Madrid, 30 April 2021

To whom it may concern,

Pedro-David Delgado-Ldpez, a native English speaker, provided editing services for Manuscript
No 67662 (Gastrointestinal Tumors secondary to infectious agents) by Miriam Lopez-Gémez et
al., an invited paper for publication in your journal. The edit has achieved Grade A: priority
publishing; no language polishing required after editing. Should you require any additional
information, please do not hesitate to contact Pedro-David Delgado-Lépez,
pedrodl@yahoo.com.

Best regards.
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